
What a Week!
News of December 1

A look ahead….

Scholastic book fair will 
run 8:30 - 12:30 tomorrow, 
Saturday, December 2 
along along with the 
Breakfast with Santa and 
vendor fair. 

The next two weeks we’ll 
learn about a variety of 
holidays around the world 
including Diwali, 
Hanukkah, Japanese New 
Year, and Kwanza. 

We’re also practicing for 
our winter show! 

A look  back…

This week we explored all things gingerbread! Did you know there are 
over a dozen different versions including a tortilla boy, matzo ball boy 
and rice cake boy? We ate some of those things and had a hunt to find 
and decorate gingerbread cookies. Plus symmetrical snowflakes!

Thank you for the disinfecting wipes as we are knee deep in cold and flu 
season. Please remember to keep your child home for 24 hours fever 
free without medication, or 24 hours after stomach upset. Active coughs 
and super runny noses deserve a day of rest too!


